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May 2, 2023 
 
 
City of Rehoboth Beach 
229 Rehoboth Avenue 
Rehoboth Beach, DE. 19971 
 
Subject: Stormwater Task Force Proposal 
 
Dear Mayor Mills and Commissioners: 

The Board of Directors has adopted the following position regarding the proposed Stormwater Task 
Force: 

Since the beginning of the discussion about a Stormwater Utility and the formation of the Task Force, 
RBHA has stated that it is premature to form a utility with accompanying fees before a stormwater 
management plan has been fully developed and publicly vetted. We will continue to follow this 
discussion and keep our members informed of future developments, discussions and decisions. 

 

Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Pam Baker 
President, RBHA 
 
cc: RBHA Board of Directors 


